

Post Office Box 8000 · 8000 Sagemore Drive · Suite 8101 · Marlton, New Jersey 08053 856.489.9100 · 856.489.9101 Fax · www.hig.net

May 3, 2017

The Honorable Thomas Fromm, Mayor of the Borough of Swedesboro and Members of the Borough of Swedesboro Council Swedesboro Borough 1500 Kings Highway Swedesboro, NJ 08085

Dear Mayor & Council,

It is with extreme pleasure that we recognize and congratulate the Borough's Department of Public Works for receiving the Gloucester, Salem, Cumberland Counties Joint Insurance Fund's (TRICOJIF) 2016 Special Recognition Program Award for Commitment and Accountability. The Special Recognition Program is designed to recognize departments, individuals or teams that go beyond the core requirements of the Safety Incentive Program.

The Public Works Department was nominated by Borough employee Tanya Goodwin for significantly improving pedestrian safety in Swedesboro. The Department recognized the need for pedestrian crosswalks and installed "blinking light" crosswalks throughout the Borough.

In addition to supporting public safety, the entire Safety Committee actively participates in promoting safety and wellness among all Borough employees.

We at Hardenbergh appreciate the Public Works Department and the entire Safety Committee's continued commitment to safety and wellness.

Sincerely,

Christopher J. Powell

Risk Manager

Bonnie Ridolfino

Director

Helen Goodwin

Account

Manager

Joe Henry/ Safety Fran Eddis Claims

Marlton NI 08053